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Standing up for Queensland's Primary Producers 

 

  

 

I'm proud to let you know that I, and the LNP, have continued to stand up for you and for primary producers 

throughout the state.  

AND WE HAVE HAD A WIN 

 

 

 

  

 

Driver License Testing 

 

 

 

 

Following contact from farmers and representative groups, I took the issue of Practical Driving Tests up with 

the Department of Transport and Main Roads and also with the Minister. 

 

Today, the Minister has announced that driver license tests for potential haul out drivers will be 

available from next Monday (May 25th). 

 

Applications will need to answer some screening questions and a strict, vehicle-cleaning process will be 

adhered to before a practical test but, most importantly, tests will be available.  

 

 

 

  

 

Where to from here? 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/6bb1ada5cd73/dale-last-mp-newsletter-4849221?e=b3b5481b14


 

 

As soon as I have the details for arranging tests for your potential drivers I will let you know.  Thank you for 

your support in getting this issue addressed!  

 

  

 

What else is the LNP doing? 

 

 

 

 

Today the Shadow Minister for the Environment, Science and the Great Barrier Reef, David Crisafulli, 

has moved a Disallowance Motion seeking to have last year's Reef Regulations quashed! 

 

I am proud to have worked with David to formulate this motion and I look forward to standing up for our 

farmers again.  More updates to come!  

  

 

You have my commitment that I, and the LNP, will keep fighting for our primary producers. 

 

Whether it's fighting for a fair go, finding solutions or sharing information that might help, I'm here 

to help.  

 

 

 

  

 

My office is always available if you need help or advice on this or any other 

matter on 1800 817 594 or click below to send me an email.  
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